
September 5, 2010 

Grant Degginger 
Lane Powell 
1420 Fifth Avenue, Suite 4100 
Seattle, WA 981 01-2338 

Dear Grant: 

We are in receipt of your August 30, 201 o letter. While we are considering the points you raised, we'd like 
more information. You state: 

"In cases where multiple bases for an attorneys' fee award exists, the case law requires that the 
interest rate be based upon the predominant basis for the damage award." 

Could you please cite the case law to which you are referring? We have always made it our business to 
understand the laws and precedents that affect our case, and Lane Powell attorneys have always 
provided us with the cites. 

~ We'd appreciate your sending the cites as soon as possible, via email at <mhdecoursey@gmail.com>. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

_4a~ 
Carol & Mark DeCoursey 
8209 172M Ave., NE 
Redmond, WA 98052 

cc: Ryan McBride 
Andrew Gabel 
Chuck Riley 
Lewis Horowitz 
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